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Official Release Robin Aircraft 
 
 
 
Our company, manufacturer of Robin and CAP aircraft, is currently facing customers-delivery 

delays due to temporary administrative hazards which could threaten its balance in the short 

term, even though its development projects have recently received support from the State and 

the Region as part of the French Recovery Plan (Plan de Relance). 

 

To protect our customers, our suppliers and our staff, the company placed itself under the 

protection of the Law and has filed a request for the “regime de sauvegarde” (equivalent to 

U.S. Chapter 11). 

 

The purpose of this prevention pattern is to give time to healthy companies facing temporary 

difficulties and, in most cases, allows a rapid recovery in compliance with the given 

commitments. 

 

The entire Robin Aircraft team would like to thank all those who express their support day after 

day. 

 
 
 

Casimir PELLISSIER 
CEO of Robin Aircraft 


